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           Fetal Alcohol Network New Zealand

Kia ora FANNZ

Recent media has been reporting on research by the Telethon Institute of Child Health Research in Western Australia, that claims there are benefits to child behaviour if their mothers drink light to moderately during pregnancy. 

http://www.stuff.co.nz/life-style/wellbeing/3820669/A-glass-of-wine-breeds-better-babies-study
Here is a TV3 report on this research http://www.3news.co.nz/Women-warned-to-ignore-wine-is-good-while-pregnant-study/tabid/372/articleID/161433/Default.aspx   
It is interesting and encouraging to note how sensible the women interviewed are in their response to this research! Your feedback would be invaluable! You can email me or - post a message on the new FASD Network NZ facebook! 

Experts from around the world are raising serious questions about the methodology and conclusions from the researcher’s interpretation of their findings and these are being followed up. Watch this space for further details on that! 
Meantime, a TV documentary maker is doing an expose on FASD in NZ and is hoping to include an interview of an affected family. This is what journalist Amanda Miller has to say, 
“I know this is a huge ask but it is too easy for a large part of the community to dismiss this as a 'lower socio-economic" problem and not one that affects them (ie the mainstream population). We clearly have a responsibility to illustrate that this does impact on all levels of society, including the affluent and the well-educated.  As I mentioned, I'm a mother of two teenagers but I'm only too aware, now that I've read  up on FAS, that I could have been one of these mothers as I wasn't aware I was pregnant and I was drinking in the early stages. This along with the fact that we now have crisis in binge drinking amongst New Zealand women and there is a very strong story waiting to be told.  I'm happy to meet any of these courageous women without a camera to informally discuss what would be involved and work out what they may be happy to do as we can't tell this story without them.”

If you or anyone you know would be willing to contribute please contact me asap in confidence. 
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